Kansas University
Lawrence, Kansas
July 16, 1943

My dear Mrs. Cannady:

I am writing this letter to thank you for your
fine work as our director in this sumer's recreation
aCtiVitiQSo

I greatly appreciate the general coordination you
brought about in all of the various phases of the pro-
gram—your good ideas, your anthusiasm, and your hard

| work.

I feel that the art program on the playground was

handled by the teachers splendidly. The advantage of
~ having our own teachers doing that work is great, because

of their management of the classes and thelr ability to co-
ordinate the program of art during both summer and

winter, This can best be done only by someone working
in both seasonal programs,

I hope that we may have you next summer.,

. With best wishes,

‘Maud Ellsworth, Director
Summer Art Studio




